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Grant Application Process for the United States Department of Housing and Urban Development 

(HUD) Pathways to Removing Obstacles to Housing (PRO Housing) 

On or before October 30, 2023, DeKalb County will apply to the US Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD) for the Pathways to Removing Obstacles to Housing (PRO Housing) Funding 

Opportunity. Under this grant HUD will provide PRO Housing grants to eligible local governments to 
identify and remove barriers to affordable housing production and preservation.  

The purpose of this public hearing is to discuss general information concerning the funding opportunity 
and to solicit input from the public regarding identified priorities and potential projects.  

For additional information you may email: Yvonne Trammell at yktrammell@dekalbcountyga.gov or 
Melvia Richards at mwrichards@dekalbcountyga.gov 

  

 

 

mailto:yktrammell@dekalbcountyga.gov
mailto:mwrichards@dekalbcountyga.gov

